
HIGHLIGHTS
Youth Homelessness Decreases By 23%
The annual Partners In Care Point-In-Time count showed a drastic drop in youth 
homelessness for 2022, showing the impact of supportive services and appropriate 
housing for young people experiencing homelessness.  

Expansion of Services
RYSE expanded its behavioral 
health program significantly, adding 
��% clients and providing over 1,500 
support encounters. Diversion was 
added to the outreach team’s 
services, allowing RYSE to work with 
young people involved in institutions 
and incarceration. The housing team 
added another supportive site in 
Honolulu with six more beds. 

Aloha United Way ALICE 
Collective Impact Award 
RYSE is part of the ALICE Initiative 
with AUW and Hawaii Community 
Foundation to develop and implement 
programs that impact safe and 
affordable housing by piloting a Tiny 
Village in Waianae for houseless 
youth.  

Youth Homelessness Demonstration 
Project
RYSE is committed to a coordinated community 
approach to ending youth homelessness, and is 
Oahu’s largest recipient of YHDP funding. 

Hawaii Pacific Health Nurse Aide Program 
Seven youth graduated from the inaugural Nurse 
Aid Program intensive course in collaboration with 
Hawaii Pacific Health and Liliuokalani Trust. The 
free program provided eight weeks of training in a 
professional setting, including childcare and 
stipend, and graduates received job placement. 

W.K. Kellogg Racial Equity Award
In partnership with Kawailoa organizations 
Partners In Development Foundation, Hawaii 
Youth Correctional Facility, Hale Kipa Inc., Kinai 
Eha, and Olomana School, the Kawailoa: A 
Transformative Indigenous Model to Replace 
Youth Incarceration, proposal won the $20m grand 
prize from the W.K. Kellogg Foundation. 


